
                                                                                  

Safety Team Advisor Year End Report 2019-2020 

Attended the fall Division meeting in Cleveland in September.  Only 5 other regions had 

advisors there.  Mike Husar ( National Safety Advisor) presented a new Safety Team PowerPoint 

which was discussed at great length.  The PowerPoint presentation was shared at our Regional 

fall meeting at Ski Brule.  It covered the method of distribution for the new materials and 

supplies this year.  When these kits became available, I emailed all of the Regional staff and 

each Patrol Representative.  Each patroller could order up to two kits.   This kits cost $50.00 

each for materials and shipping and handling.  

During the year the Division advisor held several conference calls with the regions.  When any 

new information can out from National or Division Safety Team I shared it on Facebook groups 

for the Region and Division.  I did not receive any feedback or questions, from any patrols to 

date, about the kits or their use.  National did send out a Survey Monkey to collect feedback on 

how the kits were used and to gather any suggestions. Feedback is still needed from those that 

purchased kits with how they used them and any suggestions for items included in future kits.    

Your feedback is really needed.  What should the kits contain - types of stickers, buffs, and /or 

other products? 

Not sure how next year will be done as we move forward, and have not heard anything from 

Division Advisor or National. 

Bob Meyers 

Bob 

NC Region – Safety Team Advisor 

Marquette Mountain Ski Patrol  

rjmmqt@charter.net  
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